
Kindergarten can be a big change in the lives of children
and one that many need support with. If your child is finding
kindergarten difficult or you have any concerns about their
learning and development, ask their educators how the
Preschool Field Officer Program (PSFO) may be able to help.

We are a free service that aims to build the capacity of
educators and enhance your child’s learning and
development within an inclusive program

The PSFO can also identify referral pathways and link
families and children to support services.

Preschool
Field Officer
Program

To find out more information or 
get in touch with us please visit
melton.vic.gov.au/familiesandchildren

psfo@melton.vic.gov.au
9747 5316
melton.vic.gov.au/psfo

INFO

Melton City Council acknowledges the support of the Victorian Government.

https://www.melton.vic.gov.au/Services/People/Families-and-children/Preschool-Field-Officer-Program

